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	Ref:
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+41 22 730 5856
+41 22 730 5853
	-
To administrations of Member States of the Union;

-
To ITU-T Sector Members;

-
To ITU-T Associates;

-
To ITU-T Study Group Chairmen and Vice‑Chairmen

	E-mail:
URL:
	tsbmail@itu.int
http://www.itu.int/ITU-T

	Copy:

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication 
Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication 
Bureau




	Subject:
	Corrigendum to the provisional schedule of ITU-T meetings
for the end of 2004 and 2005


Dear Sir/Madam,

Please note that, at the request of the Chairman of Study Group 9, the SG/WP 9 meeting initially scheduled from 15 to 19 November 2004 will be held from 17 to 21 January 2005.

The deadline for submission of delayed contributions is now 5 January 2005.

Yours faithfully,







H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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